

701 Corporate Center Drive, Suite, 400 Raleigh, NC 27607

919-836-1400

September 4, 2019

The Honorable Alma Adams House of Representatives 2436 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Adams,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Ted Budd House of Representatives 118 Cannon HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Budd,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable G. K. Butterfield House of Representatives 2080 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Butterfield,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Virginia Foxx House of Representatives 2462 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Foxx,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable George Holding House of Representatives 1110 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Holding,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Richard Hudson House of Representatives 2112 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Hudson,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Patrick T. McHenry House of Representatives 2004 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative McHenry,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Mark Meadows House of Representatives 2160 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Meadows,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable David E Price House of Representatives 2108 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Price,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable David Rouzer House of Representatives 2439 Rayburn HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Rouzer,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Mark Walker House of Representatives 1725 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Walker,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, we are strongly supportive of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. House of Representatives floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that, on the Senate side, Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Legislation like this would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the House floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Richard Burr 217 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Burr,

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, thank you for your past support of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber encourages you to support the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization when it is considered on the U.S. Senate floor.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that Senators Kevin Cramer (R-ND) and Krysten Sinema (D-AZ) have introduced bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. S. 2293 would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country. On behalf of our members, we hope you will support this or other legislation to reauthorize the Bank when it is considered on the Senate floor.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,



September 4, 2019

The Honorable Thom Tillis 113 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Senator Tillis.

On behalf of the statewide business community and hundreds of North Carolina exporters, thank you for your strong support of the Export-Import (Ex-Im) Bank, a critical tool that empowers economic growth and job creation in our state. As you know, the Bank is facing a September 30 deadline for reauthorization. Given its importance to North Carolina's economy, the NC Chamber is grateful that you are leading efforts to ensure the Ex-Im Bank's reauthorization by cosponsoring Senate Bill 2293.

For North Carolina businesses seeking to compete on the global stage, support provided by the Ex-Im Bank can be a key factor when deciding to export. The Bank provides loans and loan guarantees to businesses of all sizes when other financing is unavailable. The Bank has supported 1.7 million jobs over the last ten years and has generated \$9.6 billion for American taxpayers since 1992. Other nations have similar financing tools in place that fund hundreds of billions of dollars for their businesses. Maintaining a level playing field for North Carolina exporters in the face of these competitive tools should be a top priority for Congress.

We are grateful that you have already cosponsored the bipartisan legislation to reauthorize the Ex-Im Bank for an additional ten years and address situations when there is a gap in the quorum for the board of directors. Your legislation would ensure that North Carolina and American businesses can compete in the global market, protecting jobs and generating economic opportunities across the country.

Thank you for your service to North Carolina and your commitment to supporting our state's job creators and business community. We appreciate your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,